

Little League® International Office of the Vice President of Operations

MEMO

FROM: Patrick Wilson, Senior Vice President of Operations

and Program Development

DATE: March 18, 2015

SUBJECT: Combat / BPS DIAMOND SPORTS CORP. Model:

MAXYB110, COMBAT MAXUM

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter will serve as confirmation to Wilson Sports, Inc. and Little League's constituents that the model has received a waiver of the composite bat moratorium placed on 2 1/4" barrel composite bats effective 12/30/2010.

Little League is in possession of a passing test report conducted by an independent laboratory that confirms that the Combat MAXUM, MAXYB110, did pass the required BPF-ABI testing for composite bats. However, if in the future, it is determined that this bat fails to comply with the BPF-ABI standard, Little League reserves the right to require the manufacturer to immediately remedy the situation in accordance with your licensing agreement.

Please utilize this memo as official notification that Little League International will allow the above referenced model to be used during regular season and tournament play.